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hina.qureshi@chipconsulting.org

From: Akber Zaib <akberzaib7@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, January 2, 2023 11:46 PM
To: hina.qureshi@chipconsulting.org
Cc: Sundas Tariq; Rehana Mansha
Subject: Warning letter due to Data fudging

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Madam, 
 
I would like to draw your attention to an issue which I was facing since last month. 
As we are working on Bike straddling and orientating several times all staff on the importance of data that we 
entered on Engage Application to monitor the progress of the project. Two of our safety wardens 
continuously found to report fake data on applications. It was a serious concern and Miss Rehana as well 
briefed them on the importance. But still, we are facing the same problem.  
 
I would request you give them a warning on this code of misconduct. Furthermore, I'm writing the details of 
safety wardens including their site information. 
 
1. Safety Warden: Muhammad Hasnain Nawaz 
Site Name: Shalimar Filling Station Sahiwal, Region Multan. 
Ship to: 10041240 
 
2. Safety Warden: Tahir Mehmood 
Site Name: Al Qayyum Petroleum Service Liaqatpur, Rahim Yar Khan, Region Multan. 
Ship to. 10051046 
 
 
Thanks for your cooperation, 
 
Regards, 
 
Akber Zaib 
 
 


